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A Growth Mindset School

Young Voices 2023
On Wednesday evening, pupils in our Y5/ Y6 singing club were part of the young Voices. Young 
Voices is choir made up of over 8000 children, who perform at the AO Arena in Manchester. It was 
a sell out crowd! The children were amazing- we are so proud of our singers. The children had a 
great time and made memories they will cherish forever!

Class 8, have enjoyed being rock detectives in 
science.

Our Year 2 pupils, have been very busy 
learning about past and present tense 
verbs. Next week, they will be using their 
grammar skills to write independently.



Dates for your Diary!
February
7th Feb- School Disco
10th Feb- School closes for Half term
20th Feb- School reopens 8:50am
21st Feb- M&M Production- Literary 
Heritage- Scrooge
March
1st Mar- Horace Bike Repair
2nd Mar- World Book Day
22nd Mar- Parents’ Evening
23rd Mar- Science Day
27th Mar- Halle music concert Y4 TBC
April
4th April- break up for Easter

Class 7 have been investigating the strength of different 
magnets in our science this week. We carried out a 
comparative test to see how many paperclips each 
different magnet can attract. It would seem that the bar 
magnets were stronger than the others...

As part of our new DT topic, Healthy 
Pizzas, Year 5 have been exploring 
different types of pizza and their 
nutritional facts. We then enjoyed 
tasting a variety of pizzas. 

Sports News!
On Monday, dodgeball team A and B took part in a 
local tournament. They had a great time!

Also, Y5 pupils took part in a swimming gala. 
We are so proud of the effort everyone made as 
this is the first time our pupils have entered a 
swimming competition.




